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February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
This half term, we are thrilled to be able to offer ‘healthy steps club’ for both 
parents and children. On a Tuesday and a Thursday, we will be opening the 
field at 3.20 – 4.00 for parents to bring their children to the field. This is a 
chance for children to run around the golden mile and for parents to ‘get some 
steps in’. 
 
Please note, there will be a staff member there, however parents/ carers are 
responsible for their own children and children cannot attend unaccompanied.  
 


